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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

19th September 2025 
 

Subject: Introducing Arbor – Our New Student Portal & Upcoming Parent App 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We’re pleased to let you know that Hendon School has moved to a new Management 
Information System – Arbor. 
 
Arbor is designed to provide a more streamlined and accessible experience for both 
students and families. Students can now access their Student Portal via a web browser or 
the Arbor Student App, available on mobile devices. Through the portal, students can: 
 

• View their timetable and upcoming events 

• Check attendance and behaviour points 

• Access exam information (Statements of Entry, Timetables, Results) 

• View report cards 

• Track and submit homework assignments 

• See marks and teacher feedback 

•  

We’ve provided students with a login guide to help them get started. Find attached. 
 
If students are struggling to log in they should speak to their form tutor. 

 
 

Coming Soon: Arbor Parent App 
 

Later this year, we’ll be launching the Arbor Parent App, which will give you access to a 
range of useful features, including: 
 

• Making payments for school meals and trips 

• Viewing behaviour points and detentions 

• Receiving notices and updates 

• Booking Parents’ Evening appointments 

• And much more 
 

We’ll contact you with full details and instructions once we’re ready to launch. 
 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 

Warm regards, 
 
Hendon School 
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